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Appropriate Body October 2023 

Welcome 

 
We hope that you’ve have settled well into this new academic year. 
 
These briefing notes accompany our leader briefing video for Term 1 and includes relevant links. 
We hope they are helpful and if you would like to discuss anything further, please contact us at your 
convenience. 
 

ITT  
The Hub has been tasked with an ITT scoping project for the DfE. We’d really appreciate your support in gaining a 
full picture of ITT needs in our area and would kindly request that you complete our form to provide us with the 
necessary details.  
 
AB  
If you need to register any ECTs for the appropriate body service, visit: 
https://www.southyorkshireteachinghub.org/npq 
 

ECF 
If you would like to register any ECTs for our ECF programme, visit: https://www.southyorkshireteachinghub.org/ecf 
 

NPQ  
We are currently accepting applications for our October cohort for all NPQ courses. Please note, the deadline for 
applications is Monday 16 October. Information on our full suite of NPQ programmes and how to apply can be 
found on our website. Should you wish to discuss the courses, or your school or Trust’s needs, please email 
Katherine Lewis-Ward on klewis-ward@southyorkshireteachinghub.org  
 
CPD 
Our CPD programme and links to various programmes across our region can be found here. This will be updated 
each term. 
 

Our community of practitioners 
Links to our community of practitioners can be found here.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Supporting our region 

We love shining a light on all the amazing work taking place in our region’s schools.  

If you have a story to share, an initiative or project you’d like to offer to others or a post you’d like to advertise, 

please get in contact with Priya Shirt, our Marketing Coordinator on pshirt@southyorkshireteachinghub.org and 

we’ll be happy to help. Also please feel free to tag us on social media for any school or Trust initiative. 
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